
SFChronicle 21 Feb 73 carried 
a story from Washington Post 
Service about Hunt's visit to 
Dita Beard last March, ending 
"The work by Hunt and Colson 
led at least in part to 
Mrs. Beard's statement-issued 
March 17, charging that the 
memo was a "forgery' and 'a 
hoax." 

Sending the attached 
because perhaps the FBI was 
asking her about that? 


